
Dates to Remember 
Oct. 31st—Nov. 3—Bookfair, Library 
Oct. 31st—Halloween Parties—2:30—
3:30 p.m. 
Nov. 1st—Half Day for Conferences 
Nov. 1st—12:30—5 p.m. 
Nov. 2nd—4—6:30 p.m. 
Nov. 22nd—26th—Thanks giving 
Break 
Dec. 12th—Trip to Lansing and Music 
Program 

Mrs. J. Feuerstein and Ms. Takens 
Mrs. J. Feuerstein: Phone: 616 794-4767    Email:  feuerstj@bas-k12.org 

Ms. Takens:   Phone:  616-794-4147   Email:  takensm@bas-k12.org 

October 27, 2023 

 

Save the Date 
 

Dec. 12th 
Field Trip to Lansing 

 
We will be traveling to Lansing to 
visit the Capitol and the Michigan 
History Museum.   
Parents will be able to attend this 
trip.  Permission slips will be sent 
home in November, but we want-
ed you to know in case you need 
to make arrangements to miss 
work.       

 
Music Program 
Also Dec. 12th 

 
Students should arrive and meet 
us at 5:45 p.m. at the high school.  
The 4th grade program will be at 
6 p.m. 

 

Greetings from 4th Grade! 
Hello—it is hard to believe that next week is already the end 
of October!  This year seems to be zooming by!   
Last week, we decorated a pumpkin and it is in the lobby 
along with all of the other classroom’s pumpkins.  Students 
are able to bring in change or dollar bills to vote for their fa-
vorite pumpkin.  The $ raised will go to buy food for needy 
families for the holidays.   
Students continue to do an amazing job with their Orange 
folders.  Orange folders are given out on Monday and need to 
be completed correctly by Friday.   
We had a lesson this week with Ms. Chernoby, the school 
counselor.  She read students a book and discussed the differ-
ence between bullying and mean behavior.  Kids did a great 
job interacting during a discussion and earned a class B-Slip.  
We are up to 18!! 
The Scholastic Bookfair will be going on in the library starting 
on Tuesday, October 31st.  We will visit as a class and stu-
dents can go back if they have money other days.  Thanks!\ 
***Conferences will be Wednesday afternoon starting at 
12:30 and Thursday after school.  See you soon!! 
Math:  We continue to work in  Module 2—multiplication and 
division.  This week we have tackled some more involved divi-
sion problems.  Students continue to have nightly homework.  
Most students are doing a nice job returning nightly home-
work.  Any practice that students can do with those multipli-
cation facts would be helpful.   
Social Studies:  We are learning about government in Social 
Studies.  We started with a KWL to find out what the class 
knows about government.  We have listened to books about 
government and will be completing an art project where we 
each make a tree with the 3 Branches of Government.  We 
hope that this will make our trip to Lansing a bit more mean-
ingful.   
AR:  Students that were able to reach their AR Goal in 1st 
Marking period, attended a reward time today during RTI 
time.  Our class had 14 students reach their goal.  New goals 
were given out this week for 2nd marking period.   


